
LU Committee 

From: 	 Suarez <msuarezzz@hotmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, August 17, 2017 11:56 AM 
To: 	 LU Committee 
Subject: 	 Paia Courtyard Project - YES 

Hello, 

I am sending this email to let the County know that I am in favor of the Paia Courtyard project especially the 
Senior housing portion. I believe that this would be a great project for the community. When you are a 

senior, you become less mobile. The Senior housing in Paia would be very beneficial to the community. The 

Kapuna would be within walking distance to the grocery store, restaurants, post office, doctors offices and the 

beach. There would be no need for them to drive for their everyday errands. The bike path which is within 

walking distance would be a great exercise area off the roadway and is an added benefit to keep in shape that 
in the long run keeps everyone healthier and lowers medical costs. It is also right down the street from the 

senior center in Spreckelsville. I would love to live there when I get older. 

I think the County Council needs to look at the needs of the Kapuna and not have the attitude of "We are here 
in Paia now and lets not let anybody else in". 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Melissa Suarez 
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